NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AMENDMENT TO FY23 BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Riggins will hold a public hearing for consideration of a
proposed amendment to the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 budget. The proposed amendment reflects new service fees
for ambulance services effective July 1, 2023.

The fee increases or new fees are necessary to cover increased costs associated with ambulance services.

AMBULANCE FEES: PROPOSED NEW FEE

BLS Non-Emergency $600

BLS Emergency $725

ALS1 Emergency $925

ALS2 $1,100

Rescue Vehicle/Extrication $250

Mileage Charge $19 — loaded mile

Treatment — No Transport -0-

Bill separately for supplies No

Balance Bill Yes

HEARING DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 at 10:00 a.m.

HEARING LOCATION: Riggins City Hall Council Chambers
| 126 North Main Street

Riggins, Idaho 83549

City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities. Anyone desiring accommodations for disabilities related to the budget documents
or to the hearing, please call the City Clerk’s office at 208- 628-3394, at least 48 hours prior to the public hearing.

s/ Brenda Tilley

Brenda Tilley, City Clerk-Treasurer



